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Hi there,

I wanted to weigh in on the proposed fowl ordinance.  I am not in favor of passing more
restrictions on land owners which can be dealt with by existing noise and nuisance
regulations.

Furthermore, my property is zoned as rural residential, and in keeping with the entire concept
of having rural zoning, I do not believe this proposed ordinance should apply to rural
properties at all regardless of size. what would be the point of having rural zoning if we are
subject to the same rules as urban lots?

Please record my opposition to the proposed fowl ordinance.

Thank you,

Gable Rhodes
20 Idlewood Ln, Kittery ME 03904
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